
 
 
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  May 2, 2018 

 
  

God is truly blessing the efforts of ​the “Original” Oakwood University Alumni Association, 92 years 
strong and growing!​ Don’t let anyone or anything distract you from supporting ​OUAA​ as we continue to 
fulfill our mission to help Oakwood University students.  Now more than ever we need to ​stay prayerful, 
strong, and focused.  
 
Through your continued donations, we have been able to help several seniors financially clear  
for graduation this year. ​NOW MORE THAN EVER, CONTINUE GIVING TO OUAA!​ There are 
students who still need your financial help to graduate. You can donate by going to our website: 
www.oakwoodalumni.org​. ​As of April 12, 2018, the ​Oakwood University Alumni Association​ received 
its 501(c)(3) IRS tax exempt reinstatement retroactively. ​OUAA​ is operating business as usual.   
 
For we wrestle not against flesh and blood, but against principalities, against powers, against the 
rulers of the darkness…   Eph. 6:12 (KJV).  God is fighting this battle for us! 

 
For more detailed information, read Legal Notices at ​www.oakwoodalumni.org​.  If you wish to communicate 

with us by email ​contact@oakwoodalumni.org​.  
 
 
Continued Blessings,  
 

Cynthia  

 
Cynthia Powell-Hicks, M.A., Ph.D.  

President, Oakwood University Alumni Association  
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